
  [Service Date May 4, 2004] 
 
 
 
 

May 4, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION 
OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING (CR-102) 

(Set for Wednesday, May 12, 2004) 
 
RE: WAC 480-62-218, Leading End (Point Protection) Rule 
 Docket No. TR-040151 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission has reviewed the comments received in this docket and has 
modified the draft point protection rule, now referred to as WAC 480-62-218, to 
address concerns raised in those comments.  The current version of the draft 
proposed rule as well as a summary of comments received and responses to the 
comments are available for inspection on the Commission’s web site at 
http://www.wutc.wa.gov/040151.  If you are unable to access the Commission’s 
web page and would like a copy of the proposed draft rule and/or comment 
summaries, please contact the records center at (360) 664-1234. 
 
The draft proposed rule will be presented to the Commission on Wednesday, 
May 12, 2004, for approval to file a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102).  
The open meeting will be held at 9:30 a.m., in the Commission’s Hearing Room, 
Second Floor, Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., Olympia, 
Washington.  Your oral comments on the rule proposal will be welcomed at this 
meeting. 
 
If you need additional information please call Mike Rowswell at (360) 664-1265 
or e-mail at mrowswel@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


